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mail.admin@finksburg.org

From: mail.admin@finksburg.org

Sent: Friday, July 4, 2014 1:46 PM

To: 'mail.admin@finksburg.org'

Subject: FPACC - July 2014 Updates: Finksburg McDonalds and Dunkin Donuts

Finksburg Planning and Citizens' Council Inc. 

      

General Membership Meeting, June 26th, 2014: 

Discussion Of the McDonalds Proposed for Finksburg: 

The developers, neighbors as well as our Republican candidate for commissioner, Mr. Weaver, joined us to discuss 

details of this proposal. This meeting was an example of local government, community organizations and business 

cooperation at its best!  

This project is on the Planning and Zoning Commission agenda for July 15, 2014 for Concept Plan Review in the Regan 

Room in the County Office Building at 9:30 AM. http://ccgovernment.carr.org/ccg/agendas/docs/07-15-14.pdf 

See details of this project, below. 

 

Finksburg Dunkin Donuts: 

The long anticipated Dunkin Donuts project on MD 140 is on the Planning and Zoning Commission agenda for July 15, 

2014 for FINAL Site Plan Review in the Regan Room in the County Office Building at 9:30 AM. This may be the final plan 

approval. 

http://ccgovernment.carr.org/ccg/agendas/docs/07-15-14.pdf 

 

Board of Directors: 

• Sissy (Alice) Altstatt • Christopher Gayo • Gary Kerns 

• Ken Walk • Michael Davis • Joan Huff 

Finksburg Planning and Citizens’ Council Inc., P.O. Box 70 Finksburg, Maryland  21048 

www.finksburg.org 

 

 
 

 

 


